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Main Streets on Halsey
● Presentation next month 
Safe Streets for All (SS4A) - Safety Action Plan
● Presentation upcoming - Multco will be using a consultant to help with this 

work, with the goal of starting in early 2024. We will want feedback from 
BPCAC 

Committee Work Plan
● Calendar of projects and presentations
● Committee to update the ByLaws 
● Equity considerations and Title VI 
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